
 

                                                                                                                                                                     

 
                                                                                                                    

Dear Colleague, 

We hope you are well in these difficult times we have. As you know, due to the COVID-19 pandemic that 

affected the whole world, XI. International Congress of Hittitology, which planned to be held on                     

31 August- 06 September 2020, was postponed to 6-12 September 2021.  

It was expected that the pandemic would be under control during this time, which was a decision made by 

considering public health and safety. However, unfortunately, the pandemic has still not been under control 

yet, and it is a concern for us that many colleagues will attend from abroad. Therefore, an environment that 

allows a face-to-face congress under healthy conditions has not formed yet. 

Considering this conditions XI. International Congress of  Hittitology is decided to be held online between 

13-19 December 2021. 

Detailed information about the congress will be sent to you via e-mail. You can write us at 

hititkongresi2020@gmail.com for any issue. 

Best Regards. 

 

 

                                                 

      Prof. Dr. Aygül SÜEL    

                                                                                           President of Congress 
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